





CIVIC CENTER • 18125 BLOOMFIELD AVENUE
P.O. BOX 3130 • CERRITOS, CALIFORNIA 90703-3130
PHONE: (562) 916-1310 • FAX: (562) 468-1095
E-mail: carolkchen@yahoo.com
WWW.CERRITOS.US



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR CAROL K. CHEN

June 14, 2011

Mr. Curt Pedersen, Chair Boundary Review Committee 500 W. Temple Street, Room 383 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Pedersen:

On behalf of the City of Cerritos, I wish to express our desire and support to remain in the Fourth Supervisorial District, represented by Supervisor Don Knabe. For many years, we have been within this district and our community has been well served by Supervisor Knabe and his predecessors.

Supervisor Knabe is very much a part of this community, as a long time resident with his wife Julie, they have educated and raised their family here, as a previous Mayor and Councilmember for eight years and as one that continues to be active in local community affairs and organizations. Mr. Knabe is always concerned and addresses the needs of the community and is very much admired by his constituents.

Therefore, on behalf of the City Council and the residents of the City of Cerritos, we wish to state our support to remain in the Fourth Supervisorial District and continue to be represented by Supervisor Don Knabe.

Sincerely,

MAYOR

pjm